
Could you please stop the proposed demolition by Chinese interests of the heritage building at 22 
Victoria Parade, Manly, known as Manly Lodge, and construction of a new hotel. Locals are up in arms 
about it but it remains to be seen whether Northern Beaches Council cares about such local issues? 
There is little left in Victoria Parade that is old and what little there is should be preserved.
Thanks,
Sara Williams
3/29 Victoria Parade
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